PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT
Y'ello Valued Customer,

MTN apologises for the challenges our
subscribers are experiencing in accessing
data services and reaching our call center.
This is due to a disruption on our
international undersea cables. Our
technical teams are working with our
international partners to resolve the issue.
We sincerely apologise for any
inconvenience and will keep subscribers
updated.

Thank you.
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